
Social Committee Report 

 

2024 was a positive year with 30 functions booked throughout the year as well as the club being 

used for our Health Initiative Circuit Classes, Club Training and Irish Dancing during the week.  

To all the staff that have worked throughout the year, there are too many to mention, for the fear of 

leaving someone out, I thank you for your great work. A special mention to Gareth McClorey, for 

keeping the club WiFi on the go. 

A lot of work goes on in the background to keep our club and in particular the social club as a 

positive and valuable cog in the big machine. I would like to thank everyone who has helped in any 

way in making 2024 a success. From lifting stock from O’Reilly’s to stocking the bars. To setting up 

tables and washing table cloths. To collecting tables and chairs. Without this help, the social club 

would not be here. To Ann, who cleans the club, maybe twice in one weekend depending on 

bookings, we would be lost without you. 

Finally, the work that Aisling McGivern did an all aspects of the social club both with the circuits class 

to also helping with the social club and functions will be dearly missed. Aisling was involved in many 

things in the club and was at the forefront to what was good about our club. Like the other roles she 

took on, she will be greatly missed. 

 

We look forward to greeting our members in 2025 and hoping that they will avail of the facilities for 

any celebration or function they have. 


